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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

Holiday Light Competition- The social committee is hosting a neighborhood light contest. If you 

would like to participate send an email to wphoa2020@gmail.com with your name and address.  You 

will be put on a neighborhood map of contestants participating in the judging.  Homeowners will vote 

on their favorite displays and prizes will be given!  The judging will take place December 13 through 

December 20.    

Thank you to everyone who participated in the neighborhood scavenger hunt.  There was some good 

feedback about this event that will help the social committee create another one in the future.   

 

Leaf Collection-  The town of Cary has designated the following dates for 2020 loose leaf street 

collection in our neighborhood per their website:  

December  9-17 
January 19-24 
 

HOA BOARD NEWS 

The next virtual board meeting will be Monday December 7, 2020.  Homeowners are always welcome 

to share their questions, concerns, observations, etc. through email on the “Contact Us” page of the 

Wellington Park website.  

Remember you can find copies of past meeting minutes & Newsletters on the “Reference” page of 

our WP website. 

Have an idea for the neighborhood?  We want to hear it!  Reach out through the “Contact Us” page 

on the Wellington Park website - https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/ 

mailto:wphoa2020@gmail.com
https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/


  _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Community Courtesies 
    

 As we get to holiday season, please be courteous and neighborly and recommend your visitors 
not park across from another car or across from a driveway.  If you have multi-day visitors, they can 
park in our clubhouse parking lot, if your driveway runs out of room.  IMPORTANT: If you or a guest 
park in the clubhouse parking lot please send us an email to let us know so we don’t have it towed!  
We can be reached through the “Contact Us” page of our WP website. 
 

Covenant Vote continues 

   We continue to accept covenant votes. We are now able to send a ballot via email for an 

electronic signature through HelloSign!.  If you have not voted yet & would like an electronic 
version please contact HOA Secretary, Bailey Barretto at  baileycbarretto@gmail.com    You can 
also mail or scan it to Amy Johnson ajohnson@sentrymgt.com  Sentry Management Inc. Attn:  
Amy Johnson 3109 Poplarwood Ct. Suite 310 Raleigh, NC 27604  

Find a copy of the proposed changes & a ballot at 
https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/documents/ 

 

Quick Links: 

HOA website: https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/ 

Contact the board: https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/contact-us/ 

Vote on our proposed covenant changes: https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/documents/ 

HOA Meeting Minutes: https://wellingtonpark.sentrywebsites.com/meeting-minutes/ 

 Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/WellingtonParkCaryNC/   

 
Wellington Park, a friendly & diverse neighborhood that welcomes everyone! 

 Wellington Park HOA, 1000 Forest Park Way, Cary NC, 27518 
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